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2. Physician Strike 

Dr. Cook said that he didn’t sense any bad 
feelings amongst the Laboratory Physicians. 
He mentioned that they are worried that 
salaried physicians may be left out of the 
proposed arbitration. 

3. Laboratory Renovations 
Terry said that phase II of the renovations are 
delayed as Facilities are awaiting the millwork 
for the bench tops. 
Terry expressed concern over the priority of 
Laboratory renovations within the Facilities 
Department, e.g. renovations for the consolidation 
of Microbiology services. Terry will write Dr. 
Williams to go to corporate team. 
Terry expressed a major concern over the 
amount of traffic that is now traveling through 
the middle of the Laboratory, in particular, the 
usage of the Pathology corridor immediately 
outside ofthe autopsy area. Dr. Williams and Dr. Cook accompanied Terry so that he could 
show them first hand. Terry had expressed 
this concern to Bruce Gorman and Keith 
Bowden and neither Bruce nor Keith supported 
Terry’s concern. 
Dr. Williams asked that Terry put his concerns 
in writing so that he can bring this issue to 
corporate team. 

T. Gulliver 

T. Gulliver 
Next Meeting 
2002 12 13 - 0900 hours
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